
TELEPHONEi 14-050 

NEW ZEALAND 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R.Y.D. No. 2, 
Walnutport, 
Pennsylvania, 
U. S. A. 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

CABLE AND TELEGRAPHIC ADDRESS: 
" NAXIMOWP3424 
"Comradio" 

NEW ZEALAND BROADCASTING SERVICE, 

STATION 4ZB, 
P.O. BOX 893, 

DUNEDIN. 

14th May, 1951 

Thank you very much for your friendly and 
informative letter of 18th April. It was nice to 
know that our station is heard in the U.S.A. 

We people in Dunedin have very pleasant 
recollections of members of the U.S.N. and other 
branches of the Armed Forces, during their visits 
to Dunedin in the War years. 

We have verified the items mentioned in 
your letter so you have conclusive proof that it was 
4ZB that you were tuned to. Enclosed with this 
letter is our Identification Card. 

Thank you very much for your kind wishes 
for our station's future success. 

Very truly yours, 

(D.G.S. Sheard) 
STATION MANAGER, 4ZB 

(Ene) 


